
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, March 11, 2023 4:51 PM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 
on Saturday, March 11, 2023 at 4:50 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Michael Caines 
Address: 98 Mariner Drive 
City: Georgetown, ky 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 40324 
Phone number where you can be reached: 
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company 
State the nature of your concern: Case# 2022-00432, I am requesting intervention on this
matter. I live in the I-75 & Delaplain Road interchange area (Scott County). The proposal by
Bluegrass Water will increase our sewer service bill from $12.50/month to $99.37/month,
that's a 694.9% increase. That is outrageous, my family can't afford to pay that amount per
month. I don't know what we will do if this goes through. Your help in this matter would be
greatly appreciated. Thank you, Michael Caines 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------
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